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         Wednesday 22nd November 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Staffing Changes 
 
At the end of this term, Mrs. Moore will be leaving us to start her well-earned retirement. I know you 
will join me in thanking her for the contribution she has made to Sacred Heart. There will be a 
Thanksgiving mass for Mrs. Moore on Thursday 21st December at 9.15 am to which all our community is 
invited – please let others know who may like to attend.  
 
Miss Firth and Miss Tomlinson will also be leaving at Christmas. Again, we thank them for their 
contribution to Sacred Heart and wish them every success in the future.  
 
We are delighted that Mrs. Thorpe has been appointed to a permanent role in school. We are currently 
recruiting for the admin and Y3 teacher roles and will inform parents when these appointments have 
been made.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Ms. L Tuplin  
Headteacher 
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